
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Norton Star           18
th
 March 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

 
Interim reports will be sent home on Thursday 21st March, included with them is a 

questionnaire. Please take the time to fill this in and return it to school, to let us know 
what we do well and what we could improve upon. Thank you 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 
 
 

Parent Consultations 
 

Remember to book your appointments 
online for the parent consultation meetings 

on Monday 25th March and Wednesday 
27th March. 

 
Interim Reports will be coming home on 

Thursday 21st March. 
 
 

 
End of financial year 

 
Please settle all outstanding Before and After 

School club and Norton Little Learner invoices 
and dinner money debts by Friday 22nd 

March.  
 

Thank you 
 

F.O.N.S News 

 
Easter Disco – Friday 29th March 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website: 
 

Parent consultation 
appointments 

Social/ Emotional: 

 
In book bags: 

Red Nose Day 
 

Today we raised £197.37 for Comic Relief 
by buying red noses and wearing something 

red. 
 

 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but a special 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     


